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August 27, 2025 
 
Dear Central Catholic Junior/Senior: 
 The 2025 Homecoming Dance will be held on Saturday, October 4, 2025 in the Cathedral Room 
at Saint Nicholas Greek Orthodox Cathedral located at 419 S. Dithridge Street. 
              Homecoming is a formal event.  Gentlemen should wear a tux or suit and ladies should wear a short 
or long formal dress.  Please be aware that your dates will be held accountable to the dress requirements set 
forth in the contract from Office C.  If your date does not comply with these dress requirements, then she 
will not be able to attend the dance.  
 
Location, Parking and Ballroom Access:  

• The event will be held in the Cathedral Room located on the bottom floor of Saint Nicholas 
Greek Orthodox Cathedral. 

• Parking is free in the lot. 
 
NEW! Cost and Ticket Sale Information: 

• The cost per couple is $60.  Single tickets may be purchased for $40. 
The ticket cost includes a mocktail/hot cocoa bar and heavy appetizers (sandwich sliders, 
baked potato bar, soft pretzel bar, fruit, assorted chips and dip, dessert bar), a DJ and a 
photo booth.  If you or your date has a dietary restriction it must be indicated on the online form at the 
time of purchase.  Specialty meals can not be ordered the week of the dance.  

• Ticket sales open on Monday, September 8 for seniors and on Wednesday September 
10 for juniors and seniors.  The last day to purchase tickets will be Monday, 
September 22. The online portal will close at 11:59 pm.   Each student wishing to 
purchase a couple ticket must have a Homecoming Event Contract completed for his date in 
full.  

• Ticket sales will be available through the GoFan Page located: 
https://gofan.co/event/4065054?schoolId=PA6314_1  or via the QR code below: 

 
• Tickets will be sold on a first come, first serve basis. 
• No student who is on disciplinary probation or academic probation may purchase a 

ticket.  No student who currently owes tuition may purchase a ticket.   
• No refunds will be issued after September 22 
• Paper tickets will be distributed in homeroom the week of the dance. 

 
Students with questions concerning Homecoming should email Ms. Sirockman at 
csirockman@centralcatholichs.com.     
 
Gratefully, 
 
Mrs. Sirockman-Bell 
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